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Bealings School
Sandy Lane

Tel:  01473 622376
Dear Parents and Carers,

Please could we remind you that Sandy Lane is a private road and may not be used for pick up or drop off. We have recently received complaints from local residents regarding parents stopping in the road to drop off and pick up pupils.

However, regardless of residential grumbles, we also require this in order to safeguard the children, especially at this time when the large gate is open and children are more easily able to run out into the road.

Could we also ask you not to park on the hill between the church and village hall as this again increases the risk to children walking to and from the car park, forcing them into the middle of the road.

If you find yourselves late to pick up or can't find a place in the car park, please rest assured that we will take care of your children until you are able to park safely and walk down to school.

Many thanks,

The Bealings Team
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: bealings_school@yahoo.co.uk
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